
GREAT WYRLEY PARISH COUNCIL  
 

MINUTES OF THE ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING OF GREAT WYRLEY 

PARISH COUNCIL WHICH IMMEDIATELY FOLLOWED THE ANNUAL  
PARISH ASSEMBLY WHICH COMMENCED AT 7.00 P.M. ON WEDNESDAY 

11TH  MAY, 2022  
 
PRESENT: 

 

 

Cllr. M. Dabbs  
Cllr. Mrs. J. A. Johnson 

Cllr. J. C. Jones 
Cllr. R. Myatt  
Cllr. M. McKenzie    

Cllr. A. Newell  
 

 

Cllr. Mrs. K. M. Perry  
Cllr. R. J. Perry 

Cllr. A. Smith  
Cllr. Mrs. C. Whiston-Taylor 
Cllr. Mrs. S. M. Wood  

 

   
 

1/2022 ELECTION OF CHAIRMAN OF THE COUNCIL FOR THE 
MUNICIPAL YEAR 2022/2023  

 

 The Chairman called for nominations for the Chairmanship of Great 
Wyrley Parish Council for the Municipal Year 2022/2023.   

 
 It was proposed by Cllr. Mrs. S. M. Wood and seconded by  

 Cllr. Mrs. J. A. Johnson that Cllr. J. C. Jones be elected Chairman of 
the Parish Council.  It was carried.   

 

2/2022 ACCEPTANCE OF OFFICE  
 

 Councillor J. C. Jones signed his Declaration of Acceptance of office 
and took the Chair.   

 

3/202 ELECTION OF VICE-CHAIRMAN OF THE COUNCIL FOR THE 
MUNICIPAL YEAR 2021/2022  

 
 The Chairman called for nominations for the Vice-Chairmanship of 

Great Wyrley Parish Council for the Municipal Year 2022/2023.   

 
 It was proposed by Cllr. Mrs. J. Johnson and seconded by Cllr. A. 

Newell that Cllr. R. Myatt be elected Vice-Chairman of the Parish 
Council.  It was carried.   

 

4/2021 APOLOGIES  
 

  Apologies had been received from Cllr. Mrs. O. Brazier,  
  Cllr. A. J. Kelsey, Cllr. A. D. Smith and Cllr. Mrs. S. Toddington. 
 

  
 



5/2022 APPOINTMENT OF REPRESENTATIVES ON OUTSIDE BODIES  
 

 Resolved: that the following Councillors be appointed:-  
 

Great Wyrley Senior Citizens Welfare Committee  
 
 Councillor A. J. Kelsey  

Councillor R. Myatt 
 

Locality 3 Police Liaison  
 
Councillor A. D. Smith  

  Councillor Mrs. S. Toddington  
 

6/2022 SCHEDULE OF MEETINGS FOR THE FORTHCOMING 
MUNICIPAL YEAR  

 

 Members considered the draft schedule of meeting dates for the 
forthcoming municipal year.  The Parish Council resolved to accept 

the dates.   
 

This concluded the business before the Council and the meeting closed at  
7.35 p.m.  
 

  
 


